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Date of Bulletin:  December 10, 2024 

Notice #:  CCBFTR02280 

Audience:  Carrier, IXC, Wireless, CLEC, Reseller, ISP 

Subject:  
Thirty (30) Business Days’ Notice Required to Discontinue 
Access Services   

Date Effective:  December 19, 2024 

  
Effective December 19, 2024, Frontier will be increasing—to thirty (30) business days--
the amount of notice that carriers must provide prior to discontinuing Access 
services.   
    
To view standard intervals, please refer to the Access Standard Provisioning Intervals 
job aid available from the Access References page. 
 
If you have questions regarding the information provided in this notice, please contact 
your Frontier Account Manager. 
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